DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

Herschler Building
3rd Floor East
122 West 25th Street
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002-0110
E-Mail: directorofrevenue@wyo.gov
Web: http://revenue.wyo.gov

MARK GORDON, Governor BRENDA HENSON, Director

Telephone (307) 777-7961 DOR Main FAX (307) 777-7722 Property Tax FAX (307) 777-7527 Excise FAX (307) 777-3632 Mineral FAX (307) 777-7849 Liquor FAX (307) 777-6255

January 23, 2023

Town of Saratoga PO Box 486 Saratoga, WY 82331

Dear Mari Christian:

The Wyoming Department of Revenue has reviewed the districts documentation. Based on this review, the documents on file, and pursuant to the reporting requirements outlined in W.S. 39-13-102(p), and 39-13-104(k)(iv), the Department has determined that the district is Compliant for the tax year noted below.

Tax Year	Approval Type	<u>Map</u>	<u>Legal</u>	<u>Resolution</u>
2023	Compliant	Approved	Approved	Approved

Compliance status means that this district has met all of the minimum requirements as defined by Wyoming statute and the Department's administrative rules.

Any missing or rejected documentation should be submitted to the DOR as soon as possible. All documents provided to the Department must meet the requirements established in Chapter 21, Section 5 of our agency rules. You can find this document on the Department's website at http://wyo-prop-div.wyo.gov/ under Tax Districts > General Information > Rules. If you do not have Internet access, we can mail a copy for your review.

This notice is the current, final determination and supersedes all other notices you may have received from the Department. If you should have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

David Chapman

Manager, Technical Services Group

307-777-5289

dave.chapman@wyo.gov